From: GL-HCORNERMCENQ [gl-hcornermcenq@hmcts.gsi.gov.uk]
Sent: 08 June 2015 10:42
To: 'Lorraine Cordell'

Subject: RE: Re: Simon Cordell
Hello Ms Cordell

Tottenham Magistrates Court is open Tuesday to Thursday from 09.00a.m. to 5.00p.m. and the contact number
is 020 8808 4511.

You are welcome to attend the court at these times.
Regards

From: Lorraine Cordell [mailto:lorraine32@blueyonder.co.uk]
Sent: 02 June 2015 14:02

To: GL-HCORNERMCENQ

Subject: RE: Re: Simon Cordell

Dear Flo

Sorry to have to email you again but on the 10/03/2015 i asked you if a letter could be written by Odjidja
Benedicta B in regards to when she looked over my Son's records Mr Simon Cordell, You took the details of
what was needed but i have not heard anything back.

Would it please be possible to get an email address and a contact phone number at Enfield court in order so i
can speak to Miss Odjidja Benedicta B about this please.

Or could you tell me the best time to go to Enfield court when she will be on duty so | can speak to her.
Regards

Lorraine Cordell

From: Lorraine Cordell [mailto:lorraine32@blueyonder.co.uk]
Sent: 28 February 2015 12:33

To: 'GL-HCORNERMCENQ'

Cc: 'rachel.lavell@hmcts.gsi.gov.uk'

Subject: RE: Re: Simon Cordell

Dear Flo
| believe someone was going to give me an update but nothing was writen
Regards

Lorraine

From: Lavell, Rachel [mailto:rachel.lavell@hmcts.gsi.gov.uk] On Behalf Of GL-HCORNERMCENQ
Sent: 28 February 2015 09:32

To: 'Lorraine Cordell'

Subject: RE: Re: Simon Cordell

From: Lorraine Cordell [mailto:lorraine32@blueyonder.co.uk]
Sent: 27 February 2015 16:30
To: GL-HCORNERMCENQ

2052




